*IMPORTANT NOTICE*
2015 FLU VACCINATION CLINIC

September 11, 2015

To: Staff, Students, Parents, and Community Members
From: Barbara Gunn, Director of Student Services
Re: 2015 Flu Vaccination Clinic

CHANS Home Health Services and the Brunswick School Department have teamed up once again to offer
a seasonal Flu Vaccination clinic for 2015. This service is offered free of charge and is open to all staff,
students, parents, family members, and members of the community. Although this services is free,
donations to CHANS are always welcome. Registration forms will be available at the clinic. Anyone
under the age of 18 must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. No appointment or pre-registration
is necessary.

Date: Saturday, October 3", 2015
Location: Harriet Beecher Stowe School (Gymnasium)
Time: 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

For more information, please feel free to contact one of the school nurses at any Brunswick School, or
visit http://www.midcoasthealth.com/wellness/flu/schedule/ . On behalf of CHANS and the Brunswick
School Department, we look forward to seeing you on October 3t

Wishing you a healthy and happy year!

Barbara Gunn
Director of Student Services

Cc: District Website



